
We are pleased to announce that effective Sunday, September 18, 2022, registration for 
in-person worship service is no longer required. We are grateful for the opportunity to 
move to the next phase of our in-person worship experience and we are truly thankful to 
God for the progress that has been made in treating Covid-19.

During this phase, we are continuing to follow the lead of the Holy Spirit as we make 
decisions to continue to preserve the health and well-being of our church family – ever 
mindful that we are continuing to be impacted by the potential spread of the virus. 
Therefore, temperature checks, masks, and social distancing will continue to be part of 
our worship protocol. Additionally, there will be: 
   • No in-person auxiliary meetings 
   • No food services in Fellowship Hall
   • No in-person Sunday School or Wednesday Night Service

1. Doors will open at 9:00 a.m. for our 10:00 a.m. morning worship service. 

2. �Wear an approved face mask at all times while on the church campus. If you do not 
have a mask, one will be provided to you.

3. �Follow the direction of our Ushers Ministry for designated seating to adhere to social 
distancing; Following the benediction, the Ushers Ministry will provide direction as 
needed on exiting the sanctuary.

Note:  During entry and dismissal, members and friends are required to adhere to social 
distancing protocol and discouraged from unnecessary movement once you are seated.
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**NOTICE**
While participating in events and/or services held or sponsored by Antioch Baptist Church North 
(ABCN), consistent with CDC guidelines, participants are encouraged to practice hand hygiene, “social 
distancing” and wear face coverings to reduce the risks of exposure to COVID-19. Because COVID-19 
is extremely contagious and is spread mainly from person-to-person contact, ABCN has put in place 
preventative measures to reduce the spread of COVID-19. However, ABCN cannot guarantee that its 
participants, volunteers, partners, or others in attendance will not become infected with COVID-19.
Therefore, by participating in an event or service held or sponsored by ABCN, you agree to self-mon-
itor for signs and symptoms of COVID-19 (symptoms typically include fever, cough, and shortness of 
breath) and contact ABCN at info@Antiochnorth.org  if you or your dependent experiences symptoms 
of COVID-19 within 14 days after participating or volunteering with ABCN.

Furthermore, you acknowledge that you derive personal satisfaction and a benefit by virtue of your 
participation and/or voluntarism with ABCN and you willingly engage in ABCN events.

And finally, by participating or volunteering in an event held or sponsored by ABCN, YOU RELEASE, 
WAIVE AND FOREVER DISCHARGE ANY AND ALL LIABILITY, CLAIMS, AND DEMANDS OF WHATEVER 
KIND OR NATURE AGAINST ABCN AND ITS AFFILIATED PARTNERS AND SPONSORS, INCLUDING IN 
EACH CASE, WITHOUT LIMITATION, THEIR DIRECTORS, OFFICERS, EMPLOYEES, VOLUNTEERS, AND 
AGENTS (THE “RELEASED PARTIES”), EITHER IN LAW OR IN EQUITY, TO THE FULLEST EXTENT PERMISSI-
BLE BY LAW, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO DAMAGES OR LOSSES CAUSED BY THE NEGLIGENCE, 
FAULT OR CONDUCT OF ANY KIND ON THE PART OF  THE RELEASED PARTIES, INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO DEATH, BODILY INJURY, ILLNESS, ECONOMIC LOSS OR OUT OF POCKET EXPENSES, OR 
LOSS OR DAMAGE TO PROPERTY, WHICH YOU, YOUR HEIRS, ASSIGNEES, NEXT OF KIN AND/OR 
LEGALLY APPOINTED OR DESIGNATED REPRESENTATIVES, MAY HAVE OR WHICH MAY HEREINAFTER 
ACCRUE ON YOUR BEHALF, WHICH ARISE OR MAY HEREAFTER ARISE FROM YOUR PARTICIPATION.


